
COMMITTEE OF ADJUSTMENT 
REQUEST FOR REFUND 

Committee of Adjustment, City of Guelph, 1 Carden Street, Guelph ON  N1H 3A1 
Phone: 519-822-1260 ext. 2524 |  Fax: 519-763-1269 |  Email: cofa@guelph.ca 

It is the policy of the Guelph Committee of Adjustment that any request for refund 

of application fees be submitted to the Secretary-Treasurer in writing, for 

forwarding to the Committee of Adjustment for decision. 

Please complete the following form outlining the details of your request. Please 

note that any refund will be issued to the original payee only.   

1. Application number: ______________________________________________________

2. Date of hearing: _________________________________________________________

3. Name of owner: _________________________________________________________

4. Name of agent (if applicable):_______________________________________________

5. Refund requested by:  Owner  Agent 

6. Original payment type:  Cash  Cheque  Credit  Debit 

7. Refund amount that is being requested: ______________________________________

8. Refund to be:  Mailed  Picked up at City Hall 

9. Mailing address:  

10. Reasons for request (please provide as much detail as possible. Any supporting

documentation can be attached to this form): 

____________________________________________________

____________________________________________________

____________________________________________________

____________________________________________________

____________________________________________________

____________________________________________________

____________________________________________________ 

Staff Use Only

Committee decision (circle one): Approve / Refuse 

Date of decision:  

Refund amount:  

Date cheque requisition sent:  

 

 


	1 Application number: B-17/21, A-42/21 and A-43/21
	2 Date of hearing: August 12. 2021
	3 Name of owner: 1773438 Ontario Inc.
	4 Name of agent if applicable: Nancy Shoemaker (BSRD)
	Owner: Off
	Agent: On
	Cash: Off
	Cheque: On
	Credit: Off
	Debit: Off
	7 Refund amount that is being requested: $1,026.00
	Mailed: On
	Picked up at City Hall: Off
	9 Mailing address: 7686 Conservation Road
Guelph, Ontario
N1H 6J1
	1: Based on  previous conversations with Planning staff, the applications were submitted to the Committee on July 12, 2021.
On July 19, Clerks contacted the applicant with some requested changes to the application based on zoning comments.  These changes were made and the revised application submitted on July 19th.
On August 4th, Planning staff contacted the applicant to request a change to the site arrangement.  Specifically staff expressed concern regarding  the lack of the 0.5 metre wide space between the
driveway for the retained parcel and the adjacent house.  This issue had not been previously raised with the owner.
Given that almost a month lapsed between when the application was filed, these new comments are untimely and have resulted in a delay that could have been addressed in time for the meeting if provided at the time of the comments from zoning.


